NOTICE OF CANCELATION
PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARINGS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sonoma has canceled the following
Public Hearings scheduled for September 21, 2023, at 6:00PM

Use Permit, Parking Exception, and Design Review applications (UA-23-4) of Michael Ross for a 4,967
square foot addition and exterior modifications to a commercial building (Sebastiani Theatre) located at
476 First Street East (APN 018-261-003), including action to approve a Categorical Exemption pursuant to
Section 15331 (Historical Resources Restoration/Rehabilitation) and Section 15332 (Class 32 — Infill
Development) of the State CEQA Guidelines

and

Study Session for a proposed 55-unit multi-residential development on a 2.18 acre parcel located at
19320 Sonoma Highway {(APN 127-202-006 and 127-202-007). Presentation to be made by the applicant
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